
Lamar University Staff Council Meeting 
December 11, 2018 
Library, 8th Floor 
 
Minutes 
 
The meeting was called to order by 

%%%%



Nominations Committees 
  Nominations:  No report. 

Nominations Drive:  No report. 
 
 Operational Support Committees 

Bylaws Committee:  No report. 
 
Unfinished Business:  November minutes need to be approved via email or at the February meeting. 
 
New Business:  None to report. 

 
Good of the Order:  Steve Ford, former Council Member, is recovering well from surgery.  Tina Siau, 
Council Member, will be graduating in Fall 2018 with her MBA. 

 
The next Staff Council meeting will be February 12, 2019 in the Library. 
 
Gina Decuir, moved to adjourn the meeting and Julie Walker seconded the motion. The meeting was 
adjourned at 10:19 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tammy Comeaux 
 
Tammy Comeaux, Secretary 
Lamar University Staff Council 


